
From: Aubin, Henry (Montreal Gazette) [mailto:HAubin@montrealgazette.com]  

Sent: August-30-13 6:32 PM 
To: Maurice Forget 

Subject: RE: "Securities Act Marginalizes Quebec" 

 
Dear Mr. Forget, 
 
Thank you for usefully clarifying this situation so expertly. 
 
I do not know when I will write about this issue again, since, as it happens, I am retiring in a 
matter of minutes (after 40 years at the paper). However, after a month’s break, I will be doing 
freelance pieces and I will include your insights if I write about this subject again. 
 
In the meantime, I am forwarding our correspondence to John. 
 
Appreciatively, 
 
Henry Aubin 
 


